
THE VETERANS 

ARE COMING! 
 

National Veteran Vehicle Rally - Clare SA - September 2017. 
 

Dear Motoring Enthusiasts, 
 

The Association of Veteran Car Clubs of Australia (AVCCA) is convening this year’s National 

Veteran Vehicle Rally in Clare SA from 24 to 30 September. The event is open to motorcars and 

motorcycles built before the end of 1918. 

 

Annual rallies are organized to foster communication between owners and promote an improved 

and wider knowledge and understanding of veteran vehicles among members and the general 

public. 

 

The Rally is being jointly organized by the Sporting Car Club of SA and the Veteran Car Club of SA. 

We are expecting up to 150 veteran vehicles, and with their drivers, riders and passengers, up to 

300 people to attend in total.  We will be based in Clare but will be travelling out each day through 

and to numerous locations in the region. 

 

This letter is for two reasons. Firstly, we will welcome entries from any of your Club members if 

they have an eligible vehicle, and urge interested persons to visit our website (see below) or 

contact Peter Templer on 0417 081 502 or email rally2017@vccsa.org.au for further information. 

 

Secondly, we invite your members to take the opportunity to visit the Clare region during the 

Rally to see these vehicles in action. We will be visiting and passing through Clare, Kadina, 

Bungaree, Snowtown, Bute, Auburn, Mintaro, Balaklava, and Anlaby to name a few. Highlights will 

include displays of the vehicles at Balaklava High School and the Clare Oval, and a spectacular 

lights parade in Clare at night with the entrants in period dress.  Further details and our program 

are available on the website. 

 

The opportunity to view such a large number of historically significant motor vehicles is a once in 

a lifetime experience for most people and it promises to be a rewarding event for the participants 

and locals alike. 

 

If you are interested in planning a club outing to coincide with our activities please get in touch so 

we can help your members to get the most benefit from our Rally. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Darryl Grey 

Secretary,  

Executive Committee, 

National Veteran Vehicle Rally 

Clare, September 2017 

 

 

http://vccsa.org.au/events-2/National-Veteran-Vehicle-Rally-Clare-2017 


